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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 20, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE VICE PRESIDENT 

The President returned your letter of March 18 concerning 
Mrs. Ford's attendance at the annual New _York State Republican 
Committee Fund Raising Dinner on June 17th with the following 
notation: 

"I will strongly suggest she accept." 

• 

,o~c~~ 
_rftrf.es E. Connor 

{_Jicretary to the Cabinet 

Digitized from Box C37 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 



TID: P.E3IDENT HAS SJJU .• , •. 

THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON 

March 18, 1976 

Dear Mr. President: 

I understand that the New York State 
Republican Committee is asking Mrs. Ford to 
the annual New York State Republican Committee 
Fund Raising Dinner on June 17th. 

It would be a great honor to have 
her there and, should she care to say a 
few words, I know that the 1,500 Republicans 
who are expected would be thrilled. 

With warm regards, 

Sincerely, 

The President 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

• 




